
Minutes of the CAEAS Committee 10.11.17, 2:00-3:30pm Room 313Music 

Attendees: V.P. Joseph Magdaleno, Dr. Linda Scheetz, Dr. Thomas O’Hanlon, Dr. Sandra 

Campeanu, Dr. Andrea Boyar, Dr. Penny Prince, Prof. Liliana Calvet; guests: Merrill Parra and 

Donald Garcia-Dwyer 

The two topics of discussion today were: considering a course substitution for a student, 

presented by Ms. Parra; and a report delivered by V.P. Magdaleno regarding issues of freshman 

admissions policy which arose at the last Senate meeting.  

The course substitution matter received a unanimous vote and will go forward. As for the 

second topic, we are asking Associate Provost Sarmiento and V.P. Magdaleno for additional 

information, and to prepare the report for the Senate before the November session. 

Minutes submitted by Dr. Prince 10.11.17 


